
Hancock Neighborhood Association

HNA Newsletter Group

Current Volunteers
Carol Moczygemba - editor, regular writer
Bart Whatley -  layout, printing, regular writer
Mike Hersch - newsletter distribution coordinator
George Wilson - website posting
HNA treasurer Mary Ann Osborne - track revenues and expenses
Kathleen Strong - ad czar
Volunteer delivers - distribute the newsletters to your door 

Additional Contributors/Volunteers Needed for Content and Assistance
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